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5.2. To further comply with our Accountable Body procurement requirements, we will work 
with officers from Birmingham City Council’s Procurement team to ensure procurement 
processes are adhered to. 

 

6. Conclusion 

6.1. This report provides a brief update on progress to date of the LEP Growth Hub and 
details funding requests from the LEP Growth Fund Growth Hub allocation for two 
programmes that we are seeking Supervisory Board endorsement for.   More detailed 
proposals in relation to the £525k balance and ERDF approach are to be developed and 
taken to the LEP Board for consideration. 
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